
May 28, 2009

Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Decatur
#1  Gary K. Anderson Plaza
Decatur,  IL  62523

Dear Mayor and Council:
`

Attached is the Annual Report of the Library Board of Trustees,for fiscal year 2008/09.

Included with the Annual Report to the Council are the Annual Report to the Illinois
State Library, used in the compilation of uniform public library statistics, and the Annual
Report of the City Librarian.

The Board wishes to use this occasion to express its appreciation for the opportunity to
serve the people of Decatur, and to thank the Council for the consideration and support
given during the past year.

Sincerely,

d,l 7n .froth


